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Via Certified Mail Delivery 

Ms. Ann Cole 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 


Re: Cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate 
Company Code: TH064-Supra Telecommunications and Information 
Systems, Inc. ("Supra") 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The company is hereby canceling their Pay Telephone Certificate for Pay Telephone 
Services in FL under the Supra name. Please accept this letter as a fonnal cancellation 
notice, along with a $100 Regulatory Assessment Fee for the 2008 period. 

Questions regarding this letter may be directed to me at (407) 215-9736 or via email at 
jvillanueva(a{cleaIiel,com. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 
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